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December 21, 1990

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212
Dear Carl,

This is confirmation of your Deceember 14, 1990 letter.
Your reception is accurate.

Enclosed you will find a program schedule.
Our wattage is 250.

May the Christ who's birth we are celebrating be alive
in your heart all the year through.

Sincerely your and His,
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Barbara England -
General Manager

Enc.
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